

READING PRACTICE WORKSHEET

Ex1. Read and fill the correct answer into the blanks with CORRECT LETTERS.

A. call my friend	B. go to work	C. cook dinner	D. do exercise
F. take a photo	G. watch TV	H. play football	
I. read a book	J. have a coffee	E. play video games	

Top things that I do

I work at a coffee shop from Monday until Saturday. I start work at 7 am, so I wake up very early. Today is Sunday and it's my favourite day of the week. I don't **1** _____ on Sunday, so I can get up late. I live with my parents and my brother and sister. They all drink tea in the morning, but I **2** _____ with milk and sugar to start my day. On Sunday mornings, I **3** _____. I often do yoga, but I go running if I have time. Sometimes, I go for a walk and take my camera with me. I like to **4** _____ of the nice things I see. Look - that's the picture of a beautiful bird I saw yesterday.

When I'm tired, I go home and relax. I sometimes **5** _____; my favourite writer is Stephen King. Then, I **6** _____ Annie and we decide what to do. She usually wants to stay at home and **7** _____. She's really good at it and she always wins. I prefer to spend the day outside and sometimes we **8** _____. It's my favourite sport. When I'm hungry, I **9** _____ and eat with my family in the kitchen. After that, my brother and my sister wash the dishes. We go to the living room and **10** _____ together. We love adventure films, but we also like documentaries about animals. What's your favourite day of the week? What do you do on that day?

Ex2. Read and Choose the best title for each paragraph.

A. Visit the city when children sleep
B. Learn and play at the museum
C. Get your children ready for the visit

D. Plan what to see and when
E. Decide spending money
F. Move around on public transport

Tips for visiting London with young children

1 _____

First, decide what you want to visit. Don't forget to check which days are less busy. Usually, there are more tourists at the weekend. Give yourself enough time to visit each place, and remember to include time to travel between them.

2 _____

Show pictures or videos of the places you'll visit to your children. This is a good way to get them interested in the trip. It also keeps them busy while you are travelling there.

3 _____

Think about how you'll go from one place to the other. The easiest way to travel around London is on "the tube" – it's a train that goes underground. Buses are the cheapest way to travel. If you need help with directions, ask anyone around you. People in London don't smile a lot, but they're happy to help.

4 _____

There's a lot to do in London for everyone. Your children will definitely love Hamley's, the biggest toy shop in the world. It has seven floors full of things to see, do, and buy. To avoid any problems, tell your children how much money they can spend before you go in.

5 _____

Children don't usually like museums, but the Natural History Museum and the Science Museum are great fun. Both have free activities for children of all ages – they can learn while they play. They are usually busy when the weather is bad. Go when the weather is good, when people want to be outside.

6 _____

Your kids will enjoy London. What about you? If you are interested in ancient history, visit the British Museum in the afternoon, while the children are sleeping. If you love animals, the Sea Life Aquarium and London Zoo are great, but family tickets can be expensive.

Ex3. Read the house advertisements below. Then, choose the perfect home for each person.

Looking for the perfect home

A. House in the town centre

This lovely house is near all the shops and schools. There's one large bedroom, a small bedroom, and a bathroom on the first floor. On the ground floor, the kitchen has a fridge, oven, and dining table. There's a bright living room with a sofa and TV. It also comes with a garage and a small garden for you to enjoy.

B. Big family home

On the ground floor, the small kitchen includes a fridge, dishwasher, and a washing machine. A large living room with a big sofa is perfect for relaxing with all the family. On the first floor, this house has 3 large bedrooms, each with a bed, wardrobe, desk and chair for homework. Outside, there's a big garden and a large garage.

C. Small city apartment

This modern 1-bedroom apartment has a kitchen with a fridge, cooker, and washing machine. In the living room, there's an armchair, a coffee table, and a TV. The bedroom has a large bed and wardrobe. There's also a small balcony for fresh air. There's no parking space.

D. Beautiful countryside house

This beautiful 4-bedroom house comes with a kitchen that includes an oven, fridge, and dishwasher, all downstairs. Upstairs, there's another bedroom. This area is quiet because it's far from the city. From the large windows you can see trees and mountains.

E. Sunny large apartment

This bright 2-bedroom apartment has a large modern kitchen with a fridge, oven, and washing machine. There's a large dining room with a big table and ten chairs. The windows are large to let lots of sunlight in. There's no garden and no garage, but you have a parking space.

1 Eva has a large family and loves nature.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. House in the town centre | B. Big family home |
| C. Small city apartment | D. Beautiful countryside house |
| E. Sunny large apartment | |

2 Sean works in the city from Monday to Friday, and his family lives far away.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. House in the town centre | B. Big family home |
| C. Small city apartment | D. Beautiful countryside house |
| E. Sunny large apartment | |

3 Theresa often has many friends and family for dinner, and she doesn't want a garden.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. House in the town centre | B. Big family home |
| C. Small city apartment | D. Beautiful countryside house |
| E. Sunny large apartment | |

4 Dani and Pam have children who go to school. They love shopping and want a garden.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. House in the town centre | B. Big family home |
| C. Small city apartment | D. Beautiful countryside house |
| E. Sunny large apartment | |

5 Sara and Oliver have one child and two cars, and they don't like the countryside.

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--------------------------------|
| A. House in the town centre | B. Big family home |
| C. Small city apartment | D. Beautiful countryside house |
| E. Sunny large apartment | |

6 John doesn't have a car, and he lives alone.

A. House in the town centre

B. Big family home

C. Small city apartment

D. Beautiful countryside house

E. Sunny large apartment

Ex4. Guess Who?

Maria

Hello! My name is Maria and I'm from Spain. I am a teacher. I work with young children. In my free time, I like to read books and cook Spanish food for my family. At the weekend, I enjoy meeting friends. We often visit museums and sometimes go to concerts.

Tom

Hi! I'm Tom and I come from the United States. I'm a doctor. I love basketball; I often play with my friends on the weekend. In the evenings, I usually watch films at home with my friends. On Sundays, I often go hiking in the mountains to take pictures. I have a younger sister. She lives with my parents.

Aiko

Good morning! I'm Aiko and I'm from Japan. I don't work because I'm a student studying medicine. I'd like to be a doctor and work in a big hospital. I don't go out a lot because I like to spend time by myself. I even travel alone. I don't have brothers or sisters, and my friends don't like traveling. I don't like watching TV, so I always play video games after dinner.

Luis

Hey, how are you? I'm Luis from Brazil but I live in Australia. I'm a chef, and cooking is my passion. When I'm not at work, I always order take-away food...I love pizza! Football is my favourite sport, but I don't play it; I watch it on TV at the weekend. I have a big family, but I never see them because they are in Brazil. I miss them very much.

1. Who likes to cook at home?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

2. Who doesn't have a job?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

3. Who works in a school?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

4. Who lives far from their family?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

5. Who works in a hospital?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

6. Who likes playing sports?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

7. Who spends a lot of time alone?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

8. Who stays at home to watch TV at the weekend?

A. Maria

B. Tom

C. Aiko

D. Luis

KEY ANSWER

Ex1. Read and fill the correct answer into the blanks with CORRECT LETTERS.

1. B. go to work
2. J. have a coffee
3. D. do exercise
4. F. take a photo
5. I. read a book
6. A. call my friend
7. E. play video games
8. H. play football
9. C. cook dinner
10. G. watch TV

Ex2. Read and Choose the best title for each paragraph.

1. D. Plan what to see and when
2. C. Get your children ready for the visit
3. F. Move around on public transport
4. E. Decide spending money
5. B. Learn and play at the museum
6. A. Visit the city when children sleep

Ex3. Read the house advertisements below. Then, choose the perfect home for each person.

1. D. Beautiful countryside house
2. C. Small city apartment
3. E. Sunny large apartment
4. A. House in the town centre
5. B. Big family home
6. C. Small city apartment

Ex4. Guess Who?

1. A. Maria
2. C. Aiko
3. A. Maria
4. D. Luis
5. B. Tom
6. B. Tom
7. C. Aiko
8. D. Luis

